

March 6, 2000

Dear California Mille Participant:

It is a pleasure to welcome you and your co-driver to the 10th California Mille. This year's entry list includes entrants from Asia, Australia, Colombia, England, as well as the United States.

This packet contains information you may find helpful in planning for your trip. Please take the time to read all the enclosed material. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us during the day at 415.292.2703 or 925.736.8462.

2823 FAX

We look forward to seeing you on April 30th at the Fairmont Hotel.

Very truly yours,

Martin, Ken and Dan

SEE YOU SOON! PECARTOS. Your.